
MINUTES OF MEETING OF

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE

WEST TRAVIS COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY AGENCY

Present:

Scott Roberts, President
Don Walden, Vice President
Ray Whisenant, Secretary
Bill Goodwin, Assistant Secretary
Eileen Brzoska, Director

February 21, 2019

Staff and Consultants:

Robert Pugh, General Manager
Jennifer Smith, Controller
Keli Kirkley, Accountant
Jennifer Riechers, Customer Service Manager
Judith Coker, Senior Engineer
Pierce Powers, Staff Engineer
Reuben Ramirez, Engineering Technician
Trey Cantu, Operations Manager
Stefanie Albright (Lloyd Gosselink Rochelle & Townsend, P.C.), General Counsel
David Klein (Lloyd Gosselink Rochelle & Townsend, P.C.), General Counsel
Dennis Lozano (Murfee Engineering), District Engineer

L CALL TO ORDER

Director Roberts called the meeting to order at 10:02 am.

II. ESTABLISH QUORUM

A quorum was established. Also present were the above-referenced staffand consultants.

III. PUBLIC COMMENT

Mr. Aaron Googins addressed the Board regarding the Signal Hill development, and requested
special considerationfor the developmentregardingreleasingthe water meter. He statedthat some
information was difficult to accomplish, such as the all bills paid notice, that may take additional
time to complete. His request was for the Boardto allowstaff to releaseapproximately 20 meters
to builders for 61 single family lots.
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